
October 8, 2014  

OCAC Meeting Minutes 

Welcome, we would like to thank everyone for coming to the meeting. 

Motion to accept minutes from last months meeting.  Mike Kennedy, 2nd Jerry Barton. 

TREASURERS REPORT:  Checking balance $1676.44, Auction fund $300.93.  Motion to accept treasurers 

report>>>Mike Johnson, 2nd Phil Nissen. 

BENEVOLENCE:  Ann Entrican had stents put in we hope she feels better soon. 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS:  Mike Kennedy, Gary Boldt, Ron Potter, Mary Russell, Diane Butler, Jerry Barton, 

Damon Engel, Lucy Simmons and Janice Morgan. 

CORRESPONDENCE:  Special Olympics, Festival of Trees. Club will pass on this event. 

CORRESPONDENCE:  Hospice Happenings, Roaming Wyoming Auction Event, Friday October 17, 2014 at 

6:00PM at Parkway Plaza.  6:00 PM Spirit Tasting, 7:00 Call to Dinner, 7:15 Silent auction closes, 8 PM 

Dinner and Live Auction.  Individual tickets $60.00.  Ja Harley has information if you are interested. 

CORRESPONDENCE:  Christmas Parade, Saturday November 29, 2014.  Theme rocking Christmas. Entry 

fee was paid October 9, 2014 and we can have up to 10 cars in the parade.  Cars are to be well lit with 

Christmas lights.  Contact Ja Harley or Mike Kennedy if you want to enter your car. 

OLD BUSINESS:  Thanks to all that helped make last months barbecue a success.  Pam Burrous, John 

Gudgeon, Ralph Butler, Jerry Barton and Mike Kennedy. 

Christmas Party, December 13, 2014 Caddy Shack at 6:00 PM.  Last year the club absorbed a portion of 

the cost for the members.  This year party committee will be John Gudgeon, Skip Hoffman and Ja Harley. 

We will contact the Caddy shack to establish the menu, cost including food, tax and tip.  Confirmation of 

head count for those planning to attend will need to be to Ja Harley by Saturday November 29, 2014. 

We will notify members as party plans come together. 

NEW  BUSINESS:  Car show meetings will start up again on the first Wednesday November at Stan & Judy 

Goodwins at 7:00 PM, then continue every month until the car show. 

Wyoming Street Rod Association Meeting Saturday, October 11, 2014 at Z Classic, 11:30 AM Greeting 

time, 12:00 noon meal and 1:00 PM meeting.  Dues are $20.00 a year. Anyone interested is welcome to 

attend and also become a member of the WSRA group as well.   

NEXT MEETING IS THE ONE YOU ALL WANT TO BE IN ATTENDANCE >>> Officer elections are here once 

again.   

Mark Milliken has agreed to continue to do the newsletter for another year, and Mike Kennedy will 

continue as our webmaster for another year. 



President, Vice President, and Secretary Treasurer are all up for election so be thinking about what you 

want for the Car Club.  Look forward to seeing you all there. 

Diane Butler has agreed to help Mike Kennedy with getting member pictures and cars in the web page. 

Members have expressed that they would like to have numbers to contact other car club members.  

Most of our members would not like their phone numbers available for public access.  So as an 

alternative we discussed compiling a list of current and lifetime members and their phone numbers for 

member use only.  Your officers will have a list of these available any time, we will have copies available  

at the meetings for those interested.  We will also have them available anytime.  Contact Ja for a copy as  

needed. 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT CRUISES:  We will do the volunteer list system for our cruises next summer again so 

feel free to make plans for some fun cruises, lets get out there and have some fun. 

Pat Potter suggested to pick a public place and do a cruise in night.  Others added to this suggestion to 

pick a night besides a cruise night and do this once a month.  More to come as this plan comes together.  

Look forward to more input on this idea. 

Motion to Adjourn meeting:  Mike Kennedy, 2nd Mike Johnson 

Auction Items:  Book $10.00, Tote full of Christmas lights  $6.00. 


